
 

Dear Parents, Grandparents, Uncles and Aunties! 
Do you have some spare time and would you like to become a canteen helper? 

Whatever thoughts you may have previously had about being a 
canteen volunteer, think again! 

Spend some time lending a hand and you will get to experience the awesome environment 
your children (grandchildren, nieces, nephews) are a part of. 

The canteen operates four days a week. 
Your decision to be a volunteer is greatly appreciated. 

With your continued support we can provide the school community with a quality 
canteen service, offering fresh and healthy foods at reasonable prices. 

It is a pleasure for us to be able to cater for and serve both students and staff 
and we would love for you to be a part of this with us. 

During your volunteering experience you will get to enjoy a coffee and light lunch 
and meet new people. 

Having mum, dad, grandma, or other relative at their school, even if it is only 
for a couple of hours, can be very exciting for the children. 

 
Please contact the school office on 9874 4109 or fill out the form below: 

 
Join our team of cheerful CANTEEN HELPERS! 

Please complete the form and return this section to the office. 
Thank you for your help. 

 
 

I would like to assist on the school canteen roster as follows (please circle): 

* 

Monday          Tuesday            Thursday         Friday 
 

Weekly             Fortnightly             Monthly 

 

Name: _____________________________ Phone  (m): ________________ 

Email address: ________________________________________________ 

Child’s name and class:  _________________________________________ 
 
 

* Please note we are currently closed on Wednesdays. 


